
 

Welcome to Mrs. Falls’ Second Grade 

I would like to welcome you to my class for the 2017-18 school year.  During the year, 

we will be working hard on reading, math, social studies and science.  I encourage you 

to continue to read this summer and work on your basic addition and subtraction facts 

through 20.  I have included a list of Kindergarten and First Grade site words from our 

reading series. Please make sure your child knows these words.  These are the words 

that are used most frequently and the words that your child should have already 

learned.   

Here is a list of suggested items for 2nd grade.  You may want to pick up extras of some 

of the items while they are on sale this summer and put them away.  Then when your 

child runs out of something you can go to your sale stash. We typically need to restock 

items right after Christmas. 

3 boxes of #2 pencils (The American Brand is best) – pencils will be put in a class tub  

Pencil top erasers 

Scissors  

Glue Sticks 

2 boxes of tissues 

3 Clorox wipes – This helps cut down on germs.  

Ziplock freezer bags – (boys – quart size), (girls – gallon size) 

3 composition notebooks (They usually are on sale) 

1 pack of wide-ruled notebook paper 

1 pack of colored pencils 

1 pack of crayons (24 count or the ones on sale) 

2 highlighters 

2 pack of 3 x 5 index cards with lines 

1 pencil box 

1 set of headphones or ear buds.  Each child will be assigned a computer in the room.  

Each child will $5.00 for National Geographic Magazine for next year (Send in the first week of 

school) 

 

I am looking forward to seeing all of you in the fall.  Please feel free to contact me over the 

summer if you have any questions. kfalls@k12.wv.us   

Have a wonderful summer and don’t forget to read and do some math! 

See you in August! 
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